The River Talks Update (previously referred to as the River Summit) Submitted by Susan Ratz August 28, 2018

Overview

Members should visit the following link for full information on the event https://www.londonenvironment.net/the_river_talks?utm_campaign=mid_august_update&utm_medium=email&utm_source=londonenvironmentalnetwork

Funding Options (Details to be discussed and finalized)

\$500 spending previously approved

Request is to pay for multiple speakers at \$125 each

Recommendation:

ACE agrees to pay a maximum of \$500 towards the following 4 speakers.

Presentations taking place Thursday October 18th (youth focus) and Friday October 19th

Patricia Cocoran - Microplastics - \$125

Kelly Jazvac - Microplastics - \$125 Mark Drewe - Traverse the Thames - \$125 Shannon Hawke - Zero Waste Forest City - Plastics Discussion - \$125

In the event any of the above were not finalized, one of the following speakers could be substituted, but never for the total ACE commitment to exceed \$500 total.

Vanessa Gray - Toxic Water - Sarnia -\$300 Raj Gill - Phosphorus in the River (\$300)